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October 25, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Orangeville Hydro Limited – EB-2021-0049 

Application for 2022 Electricity Distribution Rates - FIPPA 
 
Orangeville Hydro Limited is writing to confirm that the documents filed in support of its 2022 
Annual IR application do not include any personal information that is not otherwise redacted, in  
accordance with Rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 
 
 
Yours truly,      
 
 
 
Amy Long, 
Chief Financial Officer 
Orangeville Hydro Limited  
400 C Line  
Orangeville, Ontario L9W 3Z8 
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